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DATE:
March 17, 2020
TO:
Executive Board Members; 1000
FROM:
Steve Joy – Provincial President
RE:
Spring Board Meeting - Postponed
For the protection of all concerned during COVID-19 outbreak and due to the CUPE Atlantic Regional Office closure, the Spring Board meeting will be postponed until further notice.
The due dates for the clothing order form, proposed changes to the collective agreement and the By-Laws will also be suspended until further notice.  

Also, all Union Education workshops are cancelled until at least; April 13, 2020.
Updates will be provided once they become available.

Please feel free to contact the union office through email at cupehiway@ns.aliantzinc.ca 

Thank you and be safe.
NS Highway Workers Union  Local 1867

271 Brownlow Ave., Dartmouth, NS   B3B 1W6
Phone:  1-902-832-1867/1-800-962-1867

Fax:  1-902-453-2635
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